From the Desk of William Kolloway Greenwood School Principal

Everyone reaches a time in his or her life where change is inevitable. At the end of this school year, I will be making such a change. After 24 years of dedicated service to South Holland School District #150, I will be retiring.

My passion for education will never fade. I greatly appreciate the ongoing support shown to me by the School Board of District #150. Thank you for allowing me to pursue my administrative endeavors. This is where I started and ended my career as Principal.

I have been able to interact within the lives of thousands of children, instilling confidence, promoting pride and encouraging respect. The friendships gained, the knowledge shared with outstanding administrators, and the opportunity to serve such a marvelous community will be a lasting treasure.

As partners, we created many great memories during my tenure at District #150, 6th grade camp, Read It and Sleep, 4th Grade Luau, 8th grade celebrations, Principal's Pancake Breakfast, Little King and Queen Dance, Annual Field Day, Stories, Songs and Sing-s-Long, Student of the Month, Annual Walk-a-Thon, and Principal's Luncheon, to name a few. All these activities were made possible by the support of the District 150 P&TA, outstanding parental involvement and a dedicated staff.

The things I will miss the most will be the socialization with parents, the departure from the staff comradery and the daily smiles and hugs from the children.

I know in my heart that Greenwood and McKinley will continue to thrive because children are our priority.